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Dear parents and carers                                                                                               Friday 12th June 2020
I wanted to write to introduce myself. My name is Marc Wheeler and as many of you will know, I will be taking over the Head Teacher position at Trekenner Primary School from September 2020. I am extremely excited to be joining the wonderful child-centred community that exists at Trekenner School and am looking forward to working with the excellent staff team, with you as parents and carers and with the wider community to ensure that children are provided with the best possible learning opportunities.

My vision for Trekenner school is to create a learning environment where children develop skills and dispositions to be life-long learners. Where they feel confident to make and learn from mistakes, collaboration is central to everything and where education is value based supporting children to become well-rounded citizens of the local and global community. I have a background in Psychology and am highly committed to developing children holistically. It is my intention to have a strong focus on learning to learn and developing emotional literacy as well as developing teaching and learning to ensure it supports all children to make accelerated progress. 

Mandy Precious (Chair of Governors) has already sent you an email giving you some information on my background. As she explained I am currently an Assistant Head and have led significant whole school development within that setting. However, my background is very diverse. I have significant experience in supporting children with a range of Special Educational Needs; have worked in lead teacher roles in both Maths and English and I am an active educational researcher who has the privilege of being involved in projects which are on the cutting edge of educational development.  

I am aware that the current crisis brings a great deal of uncertainty in terms of children returning to school in September and what that might look like. Unfortunately, I cannot give specific details at this stage due to the uncertainty of how the pandemic will progress. However, I wanted to reassure you all that David Reardon and myself are collaborating together on all Covid-19 matters to ensure that there is a smooth transition with regard to children’s return to school. Similarly, I am currently working on a ‘recovery curriculum’  which will aim to support children’s return emotionally, socially and academically. As part of this, I will be holding an online meeting with all Year Four and Five children as part of the transition process before the end of the year and all teachers will be holding similar sessions with new children starting in their classes. Dates of this will be sent out by Mr Reardon in the near future. 

Additionally, I will be holding an online parent meeting where I will update you as to plans regarding children’s return to school and ask any questions you may have. This will take place Friday 17th July. I will hold two sessions one at 2pm the other at 6pm. Details in terms of access codes etc. will be sent out closer to the time. Between now and then, if you would like to ask me any questions, please contact the school office. They can pass your questions on to me and I will respond as soon as possible. 

Stay Safe 
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Marc Wheeler M.Ed FCCT 
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